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Year 6 Production Tues 8th and Weds 9th July 2025 

Final Timing Arrangements for Performances: 
 

Drop off time for all children should be 6.10pm – enter via the 

playground gate through the car park. 
 

Pick up at the end of the performance (if you are not watching) 

should be 7.30pm outside the hall in the playground.   
 

Please note that children must NOT go home in their 

costumes as they will need to be kept at school for the next 

performance. 
 

Please note: all children will need collecting by an adult as 

we will not allow children to walk home alone at 7.30pm. 

 

                                                                                             24th June 2025                                
 

Dear Year 6 parents, 
 

A Year 6 Musical Production of “Joseph and the Amazing 

Technicolour Dreamcoat!” 
 

Tickets can now be ordered for our fantastic end of year production.  The children are working 
hard and we are sure it will be a great event.  We will be performing the show four times: 
 

Tuesday 8th July 2025 

2.00pm (Green cast) and 6.30pm (Red cast)  
  

Wednesday 9th July 2025 

2.00pm (Red cast) and 6.30pm (Green cast) 
 

Although every Year 6 child has some part to play in the production, some Y6 children have more 
major roles on either Tuesday or Wednesday and so I would encourage you to ask your child 

which performance is the most appropriate one for you to come along to.  Please note ALL Y6 

children are required to be at ALL the performances. 
 

Please note that due to the limited seating and the popularity of the evening 
performances we are only able to sell a maximum total of 4 tickets for the evening 

performances (either 4 for your chosen evening or 2 for each evening performance).  

There are no restrictions on numbers for the afternoon performances.  Please order tickets 

via  PARENTPAY.  Tickets will be sent home with your child on Thurs 3rd July (once 

payment has been confirmed at £3 per ticket).  Any additional available tickets will be on 
sale from Friday 4th July (cash only). 
 

Please note that Reception 

classes up to Year 5 will all 

have the opportunity of 
watching one of the dress 

rehearsals during school time 

(at no cost, and we will ensure 

that younger siblings get to 

see their Year 6 siblings in the 
relevant cast where this 

applies).   
 

Thank you for your support.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 6 Team 


